
From:  sam dunlap <samdunlap@earthlink.net>

Sent time:  10/03/2018 07:16:55 PM

To:  elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org

Subject:  AB52 Consultation Request - Hollywood Center Project
 

Dear Ms Nuno-O'Donnell,

The Gabrielino Tongva Nation respectfully requests AB 52 consultation on the proposed Hollywood 
Center Project (Case No. ENV-2018-2116-EIR).

Our Tribal concerns will focus on adequate cultural resource mitigation measures for this project 
during subsurface construction activities. Also, our concern will be that a culturally affiliated 
Tribal representative from the Gabrielino Tongva Nation be on site to monitor and ensure that any 
prehistoric archaeological deposits and/or cultural items that may be encountered during 
subsurface construction activity be properly identified and recorded. 

Please feel free to contact me directly at (909)262-9351 cell or email at samdunlap@earthlink.net 

Sincerely, 

Sam Dunlap
Cultural Resource Director
Gabrielino Tongva Nation
P.O. Box 86908
Los Angeles,  CA 90086
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